
  

April 22, 2022 
FUJI CORPORATION 

Regarding administrative measures and penalties 
against Chinese counterfeiters 

Fuji Corporation (headquarters: Chiryu, Aichi; president and COO: Mr. Shinsuke 
Suhara; hereafter called as "Fuji") has filed administrative actions against 
counterfeiters who were manufacturing and selling counterfeit feeders and nozzles 
falsely labeled as Fuji products in China. 

In response to Fuji's complaint, the Administration for Market Regulation in the 
municipalities in China investigated the counterfeiters and issued a written decision 
for an administrative penalty that prohibits the manufacturing and selling of 
counterfeit products and orders the payment of a fine. Furthermore, the Dongguan 
Administration for Market Regulation has determined that Dongguan Xuren 
Electronics Technology Co., Ltd. has infringed Fuji's trademark and has ordered them 
to cease and desist from infringement in a written document. 

Counterfeiters 
 Dongguan Xuren Electronics Technology Co., Ltd. 
 Jiujiang Joyoung Technology Co., Ltd. 
 Shenzhen TongXingFa Automation Equipment Co., Ltd. 
 Dongguan Wanshang Electronics Co., Ltd. 
 Shenzhen FuDaBaiNian Technology Co., Ltd. 

Examples of counterfeit products 

  
Counterfeit Fuji feeder  Counterfeit Fuji nozzles 

We will continue to make every effort to protect our intellectual property rights and 
take a firm stance against illegal activities such as the manufacture and sales of 
counterfeit products in order to protect the manufacturing quality and reliability of 
production performed by customers using our products and to ensure that our 
customers can use our products with confidence. 

Press contact for detailed information 
Development Center, Intellectual Property Department, Yasutaka Fukatsu 
E-mail: ys.fukatsu@fuji.co.jp 
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